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The health, safety, and wellbeing of our public should never be neglected or treated as a
bargaining chip. It is disheartening to know that the entire board has elected to disregard the
welfare of those who depend on Santa Paula's hospital, including the nurses and healthcare
workers who dedicate their lives to caring for others. If the board continues to ignore this
issue, I sincerely hope that neither you nor your loved ones will ever face a situation where
you urgently need this hospital, as the consequences of your actions will undoubtedly be a
source of profound regret.

KC Rodriguez
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